
As we prepare for our upcoming session on member engagement at the conference, we wanted to highlight a
few thoughts to help you make the most of our time together. Your input and engagement are vital to the

success of the DHAS, and we appreciate your commitment to shaping its future.
Before the session, we encourage you to reflect on three key questions: what? how? why?

WHAT are you looking for?
Take a moment to consider what you hope to gain from
our discussion on member engagement. Let’s make space
to share big picture hopes of what you want to gain as a
member of the new association (DHAS). 

Think about what you want, what you need, what you
currently receive, and what you wish you could experience 

HOW can your needs be met?

As a Dental Hygienist, how can the DHAS enhance your
practice? Whether it's through improved communication
channels, additional resources, or different types of
support, your insights are invaluable in helping us shape
our offerings.

Consider the significance of your recommendations. What
impact do you believe they could have on your experience
as a Dental Hygienist? Understanding the reasons behind
your suggestions will deepen our understanding of your
perspective and priorities.

It is important to us to spend time behind they why during
our session. It is equally as important we spend time behind
the why not.

We are collecting everything you share so your DHAS can
curate opportunities that serve the member’s interests. We are
confident in our ability to engage members, but we also want a
space where you can share any thoughts that come up for you.
Scan the QR Code below to access the live document. 

WHY are these suggestions important to you? 

What’s next?
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As an attendee, we want you to know what to
expect for this session. First and foremost, we
ask that you bring an open mind and a growth
mindset. We hope to engage in brainstorming
solutions with the same enthusiasm as we
explore potential blockers and pain points.

We will invite participants to answer questions
independently at their tables, as well as to share
their thoughts on the post-it walls in the session
room. The session will involve reflection,
connection, and some movement. We look
forward to spending this time building upon thew
work you have already done!


